
 

 

 

Minutes of meeting: 

Present 

Mrs Ormerod (parent rep), Mrs Beattie (BOD rep), Mr Declan Donnelly (Environmental 

officier Causeway Coast and Glen).  Mr George, Kira, Nancy, Sam, Tom, John, Finn. 

Matthew, Emily, Josuha & Robbie. 

Meeting began by welcoming Mr Declan Donnolly (Environmental officier Causeway Coast 

and Glen). Mr Donnelly kindly agreed to help our Eco-committee to think of ways we could 

target our topics of School Grounds, Litter & Energy. 

Some ideas… 

Make our own bird feeders from plastic bottles 

Record the variety of birds  

Record what type of food Garryduff birds enjoy 

Involve parents 

Lead a school assembly to remind everyone to put litter in the bin 

Monitor levels of rubbish 

Hold a tidy up day 

Create energy saving posters 

Measure energy bills 

Involve parents by giving out energy temp cards to give to neighbours 

It was proposed that we would also draw up an Eco-code and ask everyone in the school to 

contribute by setting up an ideas box. 

After this we will also write an Action Plan. Finn (secretary) 
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